Ootober =7, 1341

Dear Topley,

Yary many thanks for the prompt way in whiech you have got the
A.H.C: to authorise the grant.

I am & 1ittle worrled about the way in whioh unduly wet samnles
may be treated. I had thoupht the programne was something like thigl-
in the case of samples whlch cannot be brought, or have not been brought,
to a steandard oconelstency by absorcent paper, as was supgested in
Committest

a) thoroughly mix the sample;

b) take & sub-sample for dry matter determination;

¢) divide the dry matter percentage into 20 to obtain m

eorrection faoter (pm) agprﬂpriaha to ocomparison with
uncorrected samples contalning 20% dry matter;

d) meke up the dilution for the oount chambers, uslng m
timea the atandard amount of the sample.

If this 1@ feasibls, I think it ocught to be done this way, end

particulurlhlf applying a correction factor to the whole number

ppunts mede in the ochenbara.

Doss thls sound asnae?
Yours sinoerely,



